April 29, 2019

A special meeting of the Manistique City Council was held on Monday, April 29, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. Present were Councilmember's Perilloux, Rhode, Walker and Shiner. Also present was City Attorney Plackowski. Absent was City Manager Sheila Aldrich.

- A. New Business.
- a. Citizen Comments Regarding Agenda Items Only.

Peter Hood-Expressed concerns about the issues that are involved in an Executive Session not being put on the agenda and he is in disagreement of this.

b. Deed Correction.

In the absence of Manager Aldrich, Bruce spoke of this topic. Bruce stated that they are asking the council to approve for the Mayor to have the authority to be able to sign any documents needed to correct the Creighton property. Steve Wood is suggesting that the City as a correction deeds the property to the Creightons, the Creightons will deed the corrected property back to the city.

Moved by Councilmember Shiner, seconded by Councilmember Rohde

APPROVE to allow the Mayor to sign any and all documentation to correct the deeds of the Creighton property as presented.

Discussion.

Yes – Councilmembers Shiner, Rohde, Walker, Perilloux No – None

c. Executive Session.

Moved by Councilmember Walker, seconded Council member Shiner

APPROVE to remove item "C" Executive Session from the agenda as presented.

Discussion.

Yes- Councilmember Walker, Shiner, Rhode, Perilloux No-None

d. Citizen Comments.

Teresa Bratton- Range Street: Expressed interest in discussion of the Renze parking lot. The mayor stated that this would be discussed more in the reports and communications part of the meeting.

Peter Hood-Manistique: Asked for clarification that executive session may be put on a future agenda and that the issues being discussed in the executive session also be put on the agenda as well. Peter also went on to express concerns about a FOIA request that has been sent to the City

Reports and Communications.

Mayor Perilloux- Discussed the possibilities and options of purchasing the Renze parking lot property. Teresa Bratton also added what types of ideas have been discussed for the Renze parking lot property. Councilmember

Councilmember Walker- discussed options moving forward with the purchase of the Renze parking lot property for additional downtown parking.

The regular meeting of the Manistique City Council adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

 Janell L. Irie, City Clerk